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OLA Welcomes The Partnership 

OLA welcomed the leadership from The Partnership, Canada’s provincial and
territorial library associations last month. 

Collaboratively, The Partnership develops a number of services and programs that
are made available to our respective associations across the country. These include
the Education Institute, The Partnership Job Board, The Continuing Education
Certificate, and The Partnership Journal. 

The Partnership meets to develop programs and services while CFLA-FCAB focuses
on national and international advocacy and policy development. 

FIND OUT MORE >>

http://www.thepartnership.ca/web
http://www.thepartnership.ca/web/PARTNERSHIP/Event_Calendar/About_EI/PARTNERSHIP/Education_Institute/About.aspx
https://partnershipjobs.ca/
http://cec.laa.ca/default.aspx#.W5Ek4UVKi3d
https://journal.lib.uoguelph.ca/index.php/perj/
http://www.thepartnership.ca/web

